
 
TO THE ATTENTION OF ALL 1ST YEAR STUDENTS 

 
The Occupational Safety and Health Seminar will be held on the 27th of May 2016 
(Friday) at 09.00. The necessary documents you will need to give to your workplace 
and an Occupational Safety and Health Seminer certificate will be given after the 
seminar. 
 
Participation is mandatory. 
 
 
 


